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Classroom News this Month 

\ Middle of the year assessments are underway! I will be 
sending home a sheet letting you know how your child is 
doing! I am excited for you to see you child’s progress!! 

\Our snuggle party will be December 20th! We will have 
special treats, wear pajamas, bring a stuffed animal and watch 
movies! At 2:00, we will be caroling around the school! Parents 
are welcome to come watch! We normally pass parents at the 
four way. It will be a quick thing so if you can’t make it, no 
worries!   

\We will have a Book Exchange during our Christmas party. 
Please bring a unisex book wrapped to put under our tree. 
Please have your book in by December 14th.   

\ Our Christmas party will be December 21st. That is a half 
day, so our party will be at 10:30. We will do our book 
exchange during that time as well. Here are the parents who 
signed up for items for this party. 

Snack- Candice Talbott            Paper products- Kayla Anthony 

Drink- Amy Oliphant   

Game- Carrie Berry 

 

 

 

Important Dates this 

Month: 

\December 1-14- Middle of the year 
assessments  
\ December 14th- Book for book 
exchange due  

\December 20- Snuggle Party 
 
\ December 21st- Christmas Party at 
10:30 
 
 

Birthdays in December 

 

 

Things to Work on at Home: \Work on Writing stories \Writing numbers 1-20 \Saying your words slow and 

writing all the sounds you hear \READ READ READ to your students \Addition \Subtraction 

 
Keri Wardlow        Email address: kwardlow@odessar7.net 
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